
December 29, 1980 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting on Monday December 

29, 1980 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  All 

members were present.   

 The minutes were subject to the following correction:  that Furney Road will be 

repaired in the spring if any funds are available.  They were then approved by motion of 

Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 

by Neth, carried.   

 Neth reported on the holding tank on the Richard Lingg property at 369 Heritage 

Drive, Lake Heritage, Gettysburg.  Mr. Lingg feels that he does not need to pay for the 

hauling and pumping services for his holding tank because he has been conservative with 

water usage.   Situation will be taken care of by Mr. Lingg.   

 Mr. William Hill was appointed to LHMA to fill the unexpired term of Harry 

Strine, by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 The 1981 Budget was adopted by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.  Total 

budget for 1981 is $163,735.00.  Tax rate remains the same as the previous year - 6 mills-  

Real Estate Tax;   Per Capita Tax - %5.00.  The only change made was the interest charge 

on taxes not paid on time.  This will be ten percent.   

 Chesapeake Chowder House Plans - Supervisors were given a list from Callenbach, 

of regulations that should be applied to if this plan is approved.   

 Bridge between Germany and Mt. Joy Township (Alloways Road) - Germany 

would like to close but there is too much traffic that uses this shortcut.  Snyder suggested 

pitting a top on the bridge, or putting a steel grate on.  To get prices on the steel grate.  

Each township will pay half.   

 Re-organization meeting will be held on January 5, 1981 at 7:00 p.m.   

 Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


